

September 23, 2016

Ms. Janie Frias Austin Assocation of Insurance Professionals Risk Placement Services, Inc 1155 Dairy Ashford Road, Suite 850 Houston, TX 77079

Dear Ms. Frias,

Thank you for Austin Assocation of Insurance Professionals' gift of \$461.00 benefiting Children's Medical Center Foundation. The Board of Trustees, the Foundation staff and most importantly, the children of Central Texas, are honored by your generosity. Your gift makes a difference...every day...for countless children and their families.

Special people and remarkable programs bring our bricks and mortar to life. You have played a part in bringing all of these things together to help us achieve our mission...to be a center of excellence dedicated to the care of children and adolescents.

We are achieving great things, and this is only the beginning. Because of you, miracles will continue to happen...and lives will be transformed. Thank you for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Kristi Katz, CFRE

Executive Director

In accordance with IRS notification regulations, no goods or services were provided in consideration of this contribution. Donations are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.

Please consider a charitable gift to Dell Children's Medical Center in your will.